
Special Group Photography Order Form  

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

A 2020 Foundation photo has been taken at Foxwell State Secondary College and is available to 

purchase online. 

Your child is a member of the 2020 Foundation photo. For a limited time we are taking orders for this 

traditional group photograph. 

Should you wish to order the 2020 Foundation photo, please go to www.msp.com.au , click on the 

Online Orders link and enter the below unique Shoot Key. 

2020 Foundation Year:  X6WRXJQ6 

These must be ordered before Wednesday 2nd December 2020 any orders placed after this date may be 

subject to a $20.00 fee.  

The cost of each photo is $29.50. 

 

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact us. 

Best Regards, 

MSP Photography GCNR 

Capturing 

School 

Moments 

E: admin.gcnr@msp.com.au 

MSP Photography 
Suite 216, Locked Bag 1 
ROBINA TC  QLD  4230 

Ph: 07 5668 9110 
Fax: 07 5618 8298 

Your group photos will be sent directly to the school once 

printed. Please type your child’s name in the comments 

section to ensure you receive a photo. 

 

http://www.msp.com.au/
mailto:admin.gcnr@msp.com.au

